
 

In accordance with Council Procedure Rule No. 12, Councillor Mrs. Wheelton will 
move the following motion:  
 

“I propose the motion that when referring to councillors in all contexts (be that 
verbally or in writing), additional prefixes such as “Mrs” or academic achievements 
such as “Dr” are no longer used, except where requested by a councillor.” 
 


